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From: Partridge,Jason
To: Hannah,Allison
Subject: FW: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)
Date: July 15, 2024 9:47:31 AM

 
 
From: Tom Zborovsky  
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 4:56 PM
To: Partridge,Jason <JPARTRIDGE@cityofkingston.ca>
Subject: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)

 

 
Hello, 
 
I am writing to you in support of 395 Earl st. becoming a hair salon. The location is very
convenient for us students living downtown. The change will also bring a new and
elevated store front to the area.
I am in support of the change and I'd like my opinion to be taken into account.
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
-Tom Z
 


